
Do you have a special talent? Are you a puppeteer or in a band? Can you rollerskate  
or rollerblade, perform acrobatics, hip-hop dance, beat box or do something else  
that is unique? 

We are seeking talented Victorian government school students to join the cast of  
the 2018 Victorian State Schools Spectacular, which will be performed at Hisense 
Arena on Saturday 15 September 2018. Participation is free!

To register for an audition or find out more, 
visit www.cvent.com/d/0tqldw
Or contact the Performing Arts Unit, Department of Education and 
Training on (03) 9415 1700  or education.vic.gov.au/spectacular

	 facebook.com/performingartsunit 
	 vicschoolsspec

Specialty Acts 
AUDITIONS

be part of something Spectacular!
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